
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry 

That works 

Nicolas Chaset 
Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Michael Picker 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Email: Nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov 
Phone: 510 219 2121 

Chaset, Nicolas L. 
7/16/2014 3:46:09 PM 

Redacted 

Original Message-
From Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 3:24 PM 
To: Chaset, Nicolas L. 
Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry 

Does September 3 work? 

Original Message 
From: Chaset, Nicolas L. [mailto:nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday. July 16. 2014 3:23 PM 
To Redacted 

Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry 

In available through August 15 and then again in September. 

Redacted From 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 3:00 PM 
To: Chaset, Nicolas L. 
Subject: Lunch with Brian Cherry 

Hello Nick -

Brian would like to have lunch with you. Does August 18 work for you? 

mailto:nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov


Thank you. 

Redacted 

VP, Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 
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